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Parks Victoria at hearing on invasive animals 

The Victorian Parliament’s Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee will hear 

from Parks Victoria at a public hearing on Monday 12 September for its inquiry into the control of invasive 

animals on Crown land. 

The public hearing will be held from 11:30 am in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House. 

More than 200 submissions have been received for the inquiry, which is examining what is working, what isn’t 

and what more can be done to tackle the problem of invasive animals. 

More information on the inquiry is available from the Committee’s website. 

Media queries 

For media comment: contact the Committee Chair, Bronwyn Halfpenny on 9465 7533 

For general queries: contact the Secretariat on 8682 2803 
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